
 
 
 

New volunteer positions are open at your AEG section 
 
AEG is looking for motivated members to volunteer for a brand new position at your local section. The 
Visiting Professional Liaison will help advance AEG's strategic plan by facilitating the Visiting Professional 
Program within their section with the support of AEG national committees. 
 
Responsibilities of the VP Liaison will include: 

 Coordinate with VP volunteers and venues to schedule presentations 

 Maintain records of Section VP volunteers and help recruit new volunteers 

 Promote VPP to potential new venues 
 
This position is open TO ALL members.  It’s a great opportunity for student and young professional 
members, as it presents a unique opportunity for networking and involvement! 
 
If you are interested in becoming a VP Liaison or would just like more information, contact us at 
aeg@aegweb.org, and include "VP Liaison" in the subject line. 
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